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Re: A- 76 Revisions 
 
Erdman Anthony strongly support the A-76 revisions.   Erdman Anthony and 
our team of highly trained professionals have been in the business of 
"geospatial activietes" such as photogrametry, surveying, mapping, and 
more for over 40 years.  Erdman Anthony specificly support the 
provisions that eliminate unfair competition under agency to agency 
agreements.  Erdman Anthony strongly support the provisions in the 
Circular that eliminate the currnet practice that permits agencies to do 
work for other federal agencies, and for state and local governments. 
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